September 06, 2017

An adjourned meeting of the Russell County Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, September
06, 2017 at 1:00 pm at the St. Paul Town Hall Chambers in St. Paul, Virginia.

The Clerk called the meeting to order.
Roll Call by the Clerk:
Present:

Tim Lovelace
Lou Wallace
Carl Rhea
David Eaton
Steve Breeding

Absent:

Mark Mitchell
Rebecca Dye

APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA

Motion made by Tim Lovelace, second David Eaton and duly approved by the Board of Supervisors to
approve the agenda.

The vote was:

Aye: Tim Lovelace, Lou Wallace, Carl Rhea, David Eaton and Steve Breeding

Nay: None

New Business

Members of the Board of Supervisors along with the St. Paul Town Council, Castlewood Water and
Sewage Authority and Crossroads Engineering Firm held a discussion on the Dante Sewer Treatment

Plant operations.

APPROVAL TO ADJOURN TO RECONVENE SEPTEMBER 20, 2017 AT 3:00 PM

Motion made by Tim Lovelace, second David Eaton and duly approved by at the Board of Supervisors to
adjourn to reconvene on Wednesday, September 20, 2017 at 3:00 pm at the Russell County Government
Center.

The vote was:
Aye: Tim Lovelace, David Eaton, Carl Rhea, Lou Wallace and Steve Breeding.
Nay: None
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